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Dear Mr Farrant,

My husband and | live at 3 Kemplay Road which overlooks the back gardens of 7 and 9 Pilgrims Lane, the site of the
proposal.

We have lived here for thirty-five years and love this historic corner of Hampstead, especially Rosslyn Hill Chapel and
the surrounding area, which have remained mostly the same for hundreds of years. We strongly feel there has been
enough development in the immediate area and the historic fabric of Cossey Cottage and Sidney House should not
be altered.

For the above reasons, we hope the coungil will consider our objection to the proposed works at No 9 Pilgrims Lane.

Sincerely,



